Appendix C to Report 19-126

Nomination of Alternate SEAC Representative for Autism Ontario

Dear Leigh Fenton,

The Autism Ontario Ottawa Chapter would like to nominate Katherine Kacew as the
alternate SEAC representative. Katherine meets the SEAC criteria as she lives within the
boards jurisdiction, she is not employed by the OCDSB, and her taxes are paid to the
Ottawa Carleton District Board. Katherine is also a member in good standing with Autism
Ontario. We believe Katherine is a good fit for the position, as she is a parent and advocate
in the Autism community who is well positioned to contribute to SEAC discussions due to
her great deal of knowledge and experience.

Please see attached for Katherine’s biography.

Contact information for Katherine Kacew:

Katherine Kacew,
5 Suffolk street,

Ontario, K2G 3P5.
kat.kacew@gmail.com

Thank you,
Krista Ryan

President, Autism Ontario, Ottawa Chapter





